
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Our Ref:  12049/MW/ta 
Your Ref: PP-04914908 
Email:  mwoolner@firstplan.co.uk  
Date:   22nd March 2016 
 

Gideon Whittingham 
Development Management  
6th Floor 
Camden Town Hall Extension 
Argyle Street 
London 
WC1H 8EQ 
 

Dear Gideon, 
 
APPLICATION TO DISCHARGE CONDITION 11 OF PLANNING PERMISSION REF: 
2013/2051/P AT FLEET HOUSE, 3 ADMIRALS WALK LONDON, NW3 6RS 
 

We have been instructed by our clients, Mr and Mrs Rading, to submit an application to discharge 
Condition 11 of planning permission 2013/2051/P.  
 
This discharge of condition application has been submitted via Planning Portal (ref: PP-
04914908). 
 
A variation of Condition 3 (approved plans) on the original planning permission was approved in 
July 2014 under reference 2014/3047/P. This permission re-attached all the previous conditions 
under the original planning permission (reference 2013/2051/P). As such we are now seeking to 
discharge Condition 11 of the original planning permission.  
 
Condition 11 states: 
 

“Full details in respect of the green roof in the area indicated on the 
approved roof plan shall be submitted to and approved by the local planning 
authority before the relevant part of the development commences. The 
buildings shall not be occupied until the approved details have been 
implemented and these works shall be permanently retained and maintained 
thereafter.” 

 
Accordingly, the application is comprised of the following: 
 

 Completed discharge of condition forms; 

 Proposed Layout Roof Plan Roof Finish Types (drawing no. 451 00_431 Rev C1); 

 Planning Plan Roof Terraces (drawing no. 520.F.03 A); and  

 Roof Types RF 01, RF 02 and RF 03  (drawing no. 451 00_610 Rev C1). 
 
The fee of £97 has been paid online. 
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We trust that this information is sufficient to discharge these conditions. In the meantime, we look 
forward to receiving confirmation that the enclosed application has been registered. If you have 
any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
MIKE WOOLNER 

Director 

Enc.

 




